
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

October 7, to October 14, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 387 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Monday, October 8 

Officers responded at about 9:15AM to a possible domestic dispute between a male 

and female in the 500 block of Michillinda Ave.  Following interviews both parties 

were arrested and transported to the Pasadena Jail for booking. 

Case to DA’s office 

 
 

Tuesday, October 9 

At about 11:35AM an officer was dispatched to the Sierra Madre Police Department 

lobby regarding a rear tailgate that was stolen from the victim's pickup truck, sometime 

between 9:00PM on 10/8 and 11:00AM on 10/9. There were no witnesses to this 

crime. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Wednesday, October 10 

An officer was dispatched to the E. Montecito Ave Public Parking lot for a non-injury 

collision.  The driver of a utility truck collided with a light pole belonging to the City 

of Sierra Madre at about 2:28PM 

 

Thursday, October 11,  

Between 5:30AM and 5:30PM, an attempted residential burglary occurred in the 300 

block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd, further investigation revealed that an unknown 

suspect(s) used an unknown tool and attempted to open the front door. The unknown 

suspect(s) did not enter the location and no property was taken.  

 
 


